
NEWSAugust 

559-583-2500 (call or text) linktr.ee/coshanford

TUESDAYS 

FINANCIAL AID AVAILABLE FOR ALL PROGRAMS!

COS.EDU/hanford

A P P L Y  T O D A Y !
cos.edu/apply

"There are so many job opportunities with the Industrial Maintenance
program. Having the Program at the Hanford Campus was a huge benefit
for me. My drive was literally five minutes. And now, I just got hired!" 

"I chose COS to attend the Fire Academy, and because they have an
awesome Athletics program."

(Sorry, dual/concurrent students are not eligible.)
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Health Center &
Food Pantry

 
 

Students must maintain a minimum of 3 units
in order to receive these assistance funds.

 
 

 

College of the Sequoias will be offering for the Fall 2021
semester, a $250 Bookstore Voucher and $500 in Supplemental

Student Support Assistance!

For more information, visit the website.

Call/Text: (559)583-2500
Email: hanford@cos.edu
Visit: cos.edu/hanford or

linktr.ee/coshanford
 

HUB HOURS STARTING AUGUST 9: M-TH 8:00AM - 5:45PM & FRIDAYS: 8:00AM - 4:30PM

NEED TO CHECKOUT A 
LAPTOP OR HOTSPOT?

FINANCIAL AID IMPORTANT DATES

IMPORTANT REGISTRATION DATES

Request technology BEFORE your class starts!  We
want YOU to be successful!  For more information
regarding the laptop and hotspot checkout
program, click here!   

Click here to
complete your
laptop/hotspot

request TODAY!  

NEED TO CHECKOUT A 
LAPTOP OR HOTSPOT?

Visit and use the Hanford Fall '21 Canvas Shell!

(559) 583-2500

HANFORD@COS.EDU
bit.ly/COSHanfordResourcesVisit 

the COS Video SeriesVisit 

August 16 – Fall semester begins (First day of classes) 
August 22 – Last day to add full-term classes with an add code 
August 29 – Last day to drop full-term classes without “W” and eligible             
for refund

August 13 –  First PELL grant payment
August 20– Alternative payment
August 25 – Alternative payment

STUDENT SUCCESS PROGRAMSTUDENT SUCCESS PROGRAMSTUDENT SUCCESS PROGRAM

CAREER SERVICESCAREER SERVICESCAREER SERVICES

VISIT US @ THE HUB

Parking
 
 

Academic
Counseling 

 
 S t u d e n t  E d  P l a n  ( S E P )

m a j o r
e x p l o r a t i o n / c h a n g e  
D e g r e e  p r o g r e s s

Call or text the Hanford Hub
at (559) 583-2500 or  
MAKE YOUR
APPOINTMENT ONLINE!

Math Lab  &
Writing Center

 
 

ALL students & staff are required
to wear a mask while indoors!

The Hanford Student Success Program is accepting new and returning
students for Fall 2021! Program orientations are now open for new
participants. Spots are limited so get a head start. Our program is designed
to equitably support students and serve as a guide to college success.
Meeting with a Student Success Coordinator during the semester will help
students stay on track with classes and connect to various campus or district
services. ALL students are welcome! Schedule an orientation today. 
Email ERNESTL@COS.EDU or call (559) 583-2532.

For more information, click here!

For resume and interview guidance, career exploration, and more, 
meet with J.d. in-person or via zoom. Click the link below to schedule:

https://bit.ly/hanfordcareer
 

For questions or more info, call (559)583-2572 
or email Jasong@cos.edu

 

 Your $500 check will be in the mail soon!  
BUT...

HAVE YOU UPDATED your address and phone number in BannerWeb?
Not sure how?  Click Here!

The Math Lab and Writing Center
are open to assist students with
their math difficulties and writing
assignments.
For the fall we are providing Face-
to-face and online tutoring.
We are located in E91 with the
Writing Center.
For more information email Hernán
at hernanp@cos.edu

Parking Permits will not be
needed on any District
Campus for Fall 2021!  

 
For the first week of school
on the Hanford Campus,

please plan to use the large
parking lot located off of
Learning Center Drive.  

 

bit.ly/COSHanfordResources  Visit for the Student Resource Guide

Covid Vaccine Clinic will be on at the
Hanford Campus on 

August 24 and September 14,
starting at 9:00 a.m.

 
Need information on Health Center

Services or Food pantry?  
Email lauraba@cos.edu or watch
your email for more information!  


